
Extension of Bid invitation No. 4/2019 – Trust / Supply of Goods   

In accordance with the requirements of the public interest and the Comments of the 

Kuwait Fund for Arab Economic Development regarding the  Bid invitation No. 4/2019 – 

Trust / Supply of Goods, it is necessary to mention the followings: 

1- The paragraph (2) of the Bid invitation included that the required qualification of the  

Bidders to apply for submission to the Bidding from the Iraqi companies that have the 

identity of the Ministry of Commerce / Chamber of Commerce (import and export) first 

class, and the Kuwait companies that registered in the Kuwait Chamber of Commerce 

and Industry for 2019, and for the purpose of supplying medical equipment while 

allowing the above companies to purchasing individually or through J.V. of Kuwaiti and 

Iraqi companies. 

2- The Kuwaiti companies shall submit their registration documents within the list of 

suppliers in the Ministry of Public Health in the Kuwait with their Bidding Documents, 

whether they are individually or in J.V. with an Iraqi company 

3- The Bid Invitation will be extended to become the closing date on Tuesday 14/5/2019 

instead of Tuesday 7/5/2019. 

 

 

 


